
The Amended 3Q report indicates no new information.  it is being Amended because the drop down box 

in general information indicated that the report was for 4Q 2017 not 3Q 2017. Which should have been 

filed on 101/2017 

 

The information on said report reflects the 3Q children’s program information for WRGB. 

 

Julianne Readdean 

Program Coordinator for WRGB/WCWN 

 


